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Oak Class Weekly News 





This Week


This week, pupils from Oak who are in Year 6 went to Sir Tom Finney High School for their first transition visit. The pupils met other new starters and worked alongside Year 7, Year 8 and Year 9 pupils from Sir Tom. Our pupils did very well. They were nervous at first, but soon found their feet and took a full part in the activities on offer. Introductions, miming games and a PE carousel were all part of the programme; these helped our children to mix with other pupils and to get to know staff. Fin did some great actions and Aimee was confident when introducing herself. We are really looking forward to our next visit next Tuesday. 





























  























W/B Monday 24th June 2019











Reminders


£1 towards snacks and food technology items per week – thank you. 


IMPORTANT NOTICE:


Unfortunately the date of our Leavers’ Assembly has had to change to Thursday 11th July at 2pm. Many apologies for any inconvenience caused. 














And finally…


You may want to talk to your child about their transition visit to Sir Tom (Year 6 pupils). They may want to write about what they did or how they felt. Some children may want to draw a picture.  


Have a good weekend.


Oak Class Team





Next Week


Next week is Diversity Week in school. We will celebrate differences and how we are all valuable as individuals. ��On Monday we will be heading out on our field trip to look at features of rivers and the coast. Please send in the permission slip if you haven’t done so already. ��On Tuesday, Year 6 pupils will go on their second transition visit to Sir Tom Finney. ��On Thursday, some pupils will be going on a residential that has been organised by Stonyhurst College. 








